
  

 
 

 Colac Primary 
School Newsletter  
aŀǊŎƘ нпǘƘΣ нлнн 

Phone: 52312560 (BH)                           

Website: www.colacps.vic.edu.au 

             

Kana: Thank you to all students, parents, families 

and friends who supported our school entry for Kana 

2022. We had a great time and the students looked 

fantastic ς all dressed as community heroes! Thank 

you to our staff, Mr Tillack, Mrs Newcombe, Miss 

Fraser, Ms Briffa, Marni, Ms Baulch and our 

community volunteers for helping to create such a 

buzz for our students ς they all certainly enjoyed the 

cheers as they walked along Murray Street!  

Secondary School Open days: many of our Grade 6 families have this 

week visited the secondary sector to begin preparations for transition to 

secondary school in 2023.  Students will have opportunities to participate in 

school based transition activities later in the year to build upon what they 

have been able to be involved in this week; as you can see some of our 

students got straight into learning with the Surf Lifesavers at Colac Secondary 

College on Monday evening.  

 National Ride to School Day Tomorrow 

National Ride to School Day is on tomorrow (Friday). We are inviting students to walk, ride, scoot or 

skate to school on Friday to celebrate the day with a House competition. Each student will receive a 

Ride to School sticker and 5 house points for their house. We are excited to see how many Dingoes, 

Kangaroos or Koalas ride on Friday. Please remind all students to travel safely, use the crossings and 

wear helmets. Thank you for supporting students to participate in this activity.  
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World Maths Day: Yesterday we celebrated World Maths Day with activities in each 

classroom.  We are proud of the work our students undertake to challenge themselves 

mathematically using a variety of strategies and materials across the school. You can help 

at home by reassuring students that mathematics is intertwined into every element of our 

lives, if we help students understand the importance of mathematics and connections to 

their world, we can help them persevere with their learning and increase their 

mathematical confidence. 

Stay safe & well, Shelby Papadopoulos ς Principal 

Other School News 

Confidential Medical Information For Semester 1 ς 2022 

Forms will be sent home with students ǘƻŘŀȅ ƛŦ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅ ǊŜǘǳǊƴŜŘ ǘƘŜƳ. Please return 

completed forms as soon as possible.  

Easter Egg Raffle 

We will be having an Easter Egg raffle for each classroom ǎƻ ŘƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ōǊƛƴƎ ŀƭƻƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ Řƻƴŀǘƛƻƴ 

for the raffle to the office. Tickets are 50c each and are being sold in classrooms from now on. A big 

thank you to families who have already donated. 

RATs: Please call the school on 52312560 for kits to be senǘ ƘƻƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ 

already collected them. These will see a child through to the end of term. We remind you to report 

positive results to us if they occur as soon as possible.  

 School Calendar  

Mar 25th National Ride To School Day 

Mar 28th Division Athletics-selected students-Central Reserve 

Apr 1st Dental forms due back ς spare at the office 

Apr 6th Easter Fun Food Day-details soon 

Apr 8th Easter raffles drawn at assembly 

Apr 8th Last day of term 1  
 

hǳǊ ǾŀƭǳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǊǘƴƛƎƘǘ ƛǎ /h¦w!D9 
 

When you show courage   you face your mistakes, learn from them and try 

again.  

 

 



  

 
 

 
 

This week we celebrated World Maths Day (Wednesday), the preps practiced counting on to 

10 and 20. The focus this week has been patterns and algebra. Grade 1/2s created some new 

ties for Mr Kenyon. Focusing on the different patterns. Friday was National Day of Action 

against Bullying and Violence. The grade 1/2s created bows for Marlene, Marlene, Queen of 

Mean focusing on what we can do to help prevent bullying and help people who are getting 

bullied. Lots happening in our junior wing lately.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 
 

 
 

Wednesday the 23rd of March was World Maths Day. Students in room 7 and 8 did some great maths 

work! We talked about growth mindsets which we learnt are all about taking a positive attitude and 

giving everything a go. We talked about how it was important to have a positive attitude towards 

maths and other learning areas so that we can continue to learn and try our personal best to be 

successful.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Room 7 & 8 students always show their personal best when it comes to completing 

maths work we always have fun maths games to make learning more interesting and fun 

for us all. We are very lucky that the weather has been very nice and we have had 

opportunities for some outside learning. Room 7 loved using chalk to use the split 

strategy to solve some addition equations.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 
 

 

 

 
  

  
 

 

It was an action-packed week in the Art room with work around 

Harmony Day for the Grade Prep to Grade 2 students, our first lunch 

time Art club and lots of finishing touches on the Grade 3 to Grade 6 

tigers.  It was a beautiful day for a picnic for the Room 10 students 

enjoying lunch in the sensory garden. 


